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SB 276           SENATE COMMITTEE ON EDUCATION 

 

Oppose SB 276 NPO/NGO organizations is the transfer of funds to entities that pay 

little or no income tax, these organizations staffed with nepotism of the state 

department within Oregon. Contract through the Department Education, 

Ophthalmologists that have a private practice [Inc/Partner/LLC] that are willing on a 

yearly basis for a specified number of students per contract to in-school visits. 

 

Surely, the Legislature understands, but ignores the nepotism of NPO/NGO business 

model. As taxpayers, we are fed-up with padding the pockets of Administrators of 

these organizations to form a middle-person taxpayer expense that pays a high five 

or six figure salary. What a fringing Ponzi Scheme; where citizens get jacked of their 

tax revenue to grease the legislatures acquaintances palms. 

 


